ACACIA

KANSAS ST ATE UNIVERSITY

Mission Statement
I seek to become a man guided by solid beliefs and morals towards the
right decisions. I wish to be a leader in my community at K-State,
Acacia, St. Isadora’s church and construction science program through
hard work, dedication and personality. I wish to stay in solid contact
with my family, friends from high school and relatives both
energetically and meaningfully. I want to do everything in my power to
become a man of competence, excellence and strong positive morals. I
want to be known as a man of integrity through honesty, a man of
greatness through my hard work and a man of Acacia through my strides
towards excellence.
Physical Goals
I will strive to be in the best shape possible so that I am always
available to live an active lifestyle. I will work out four times a
week following a Monday, Wednesday, Friday, Sunday routine. I wish to
gain muscle mostly by running but also by participating in
intramurals, working out at the rec., and eating healthy foods.
Social/Emotional Goals
Socially, I would like to get to know people of different beliefs and
standards. I want to be a man that never closes his doors to others
just because they are different than myself. I want to be not only
open, but the one who starts conversations and follows up with those
conversations to form friendships. Emotionally, I wish to gain a
positive outlook but on the same token, not be afraid to show emotion.
There is a stereotype that all males don’t show emotion. I wish to
live a life that does not follow what others say I am supposed to be
and be my own man.
Mental Goals
I wish to be the leader in my classes, not only as a student who
participates, but also one who knows the material well enough to
perform tasks either inside or outside of class. I also wish to gain a
good foundation of my degree so when I am finished with my sophomore
year, I am prepared to enter into the professional program. I want to
learn something new about at least three topics and then document
those facts everyday. I want to be prepared for the real world
mentally when I come out of K-State.
Spiritual Goals
I am going to push myself to go to church at least twice a week and
grow more and more each day. I wish to get to know the local priest
and to let myself be open to opportunities at St. Isadora’s. I want
also to maintain my morals and reflect on my doings of the day
regularly. I want to keep a strong prayer life and have a strong
relationship with God.

